
NOTICE OF RELOCATION 
uThukela Economic Development Agency (UEDA) 

Dear Stakeholders/Partners/Community Members, 

Please be informed that the uThukela Economic Development Agency (UEDA) will be 
relocating its offices to a new address. This move is part of our ongoing efforts to better serve our 
community and improve access to our services. 

New Office Location 

36 Lyell Street 

Ladysmith 

3370 

Relocation Date 

Effective from 01 December 2024 

During the transition, our services, including business support, advisory services, and the 
promotion of local businesses, will continue without interruption. We encourage all stakeholders, 
including local businesses, partners, and community members, to stay in touch with us through 
our online channels for the latest updates. 



 

Contact Details 

For any inquiries, please contact us at: 

 0716856599 

 www.ueda.co.za 

 CEO@ueda.co.za  

Thank you for your continued support as we make this important transition. We look forward to 
welcoming you at our new location and continuing our work to support economic growth in 
uThukela District. 

Sincerely, 
Mr S.B Sibisi 
Acting CEO 
uThukela Economic Development Agency 

 

http://www.ueda.co.za/

